
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2017 – 2018 BUDGET 
 
The Charter Township of Bloomfield Board of Trustees will hold a PUBLIC HEARING to 
review and consider adoption of the proposed 2017 – 2018 Budget on MONDAY, 
MARCH 13, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Hall, 4200 Telegraph Road.   
 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 
budget will be a subject of this hearing. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget can be found on the Township website,   
http://www.bloomfieldtwp.org/Government/Budget.asp, and/or at the Township Clerk’s 
office for inspection during regular business hours, Monday through Thursday,  
7:00 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. 
 

JANET M. RONCELLI 
Township Clerk 

 
The Charter Township of Bloomfield will provide necessary, reasonable auxiliary aids and services at all 
meetings to individuals with disabilities.  All such requests must be made at least five days prior to said 
meeting.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Bloomfield 
Township Clerk’s Office by writing or calling the following:  Bloomfield Township Clerk’s Office, P.O. Box 
489, Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303-0489.  Telephone: (248) 433-7702. 
 
 
 
Posted: March 1, 2017 

http://www.bloomfieldtwp.org/Government/Budget.asp

